Summary for 18 meeting (19 November 2014):
The Compliance Panel (CP) met to determine three complaints. Two of the complaints (Ministry of Health Complaint #06-2014-02 and #06-2014-03) were against infant formula manufacturers for advertising their product range on a parenting website as well as on their own websites. The third complaint (Ministry of Health Complaint #07-2014-05) concerned online advertising by an infant formula manufacturer on YouTube as well as on their own website.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The CEO of the Infant Nutrition Council confirmed that NuZtri had revised the information on their website, including their disclaimer. This completes the action recommended by the CP in its determination of Ministry of Health Complaint #04-2014-01, in which NuZtri was found in breach of Article 4.1 and 4.2 of the INC Code of Practice in relation to information on their website.
